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Morena Sam,
 
We have been instructed by Willis Bond and Company Limited to advise the Hearing Panel that it
withdraws part of its submission to Plan Change 78.
 
This relates to submission point 1975.4
 
Add additional provisions which increase the maximum height standard in each sub-precinct
within Takapuna by no more than 15 metres on a restricted discretionary basis provided the
applicant demonstrates the proposed development will achieve good design outcomes in keeping
with the special character of the area and its waterfront location.
 
Can you please confirm reciept of this email and confirm that the submsison point has now been
withdrawn.
 
Kind regards  | Ngā mihi nui
 
 
Michael Campbell | Director  | BREP (Hons) | MNZPI
 
Campbell Brown Planning Limited

Level 2, 46 Brown Street, Ponsonby | PO Box 147001, Ponsonby, Auckland 1144

Cell 021 278 9018 | DDI - Ph 09 394 1696| Ph 09 378 4936 | michael@campbellbrown.co.nz |
www.campbellbrown.co.nz 
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Meri Kirihimete
Our last day in the office for 2023 will be Friday 22nd December
We will re-open on Monday 8th January 2024

Campbell Brown Planning wishes you a very Meri Kirihimete, Happy New Year and a safe holiday season (8
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